
16th June 19 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Local Plan 

I would like to raise issues with the Local plan . First and foremost the 

WBC website is not user friendly, hence I have had to resort to writing 

this letter. 

Does the plan meet requirements to use green belt land when brown 

land is still available? This does not appear to safeguard the countryside 

and wi ld life. Towns are merging ever closer to one another. 

The planned building is excessive to the predicted growth in the 

Warrington area. 

The infrastructure is unable to support the present population. The plan 

does not evolve to support the massive increase in population. It is 

difficult to accomadate GP, dentists, schooling, Hospitals at present, 

where are the propsed plans to accommodate the increased population? 

Commuter times are extremely difficult, as last week showed when 

Warrington was gridlocked due to an accident on the M6. 

Polution in Warrington is some of the poorest in the country, this of 

course will be compounded. 

Yours sincerely, 

Susan James 




